
PUBLIC NOTICE 

BRUSH SPRAY 
 

The Tuscola County Road Commission will be spraying all local road right 

of way in Novesta Township for brush.  The work is scheduled for mid-

June 2021.  Property owners may request to opt out by submitting a “No 

Spray Form” available at the Caro Office, 1733 S. Mertz Road, or online at 

www.tuscolaroad.org.  Forms must be returned by June 1, 2021 for review 

by Management.  If the request is granted, property owners shall comply 

with all conditions listed on the form.  Anyone with questions on the 

material used should contact The Dalton’s Inc., P.O. Box 724, North 

Webster, IN 46555 Phone: 574-267-7511.  Any other questions, contact the 

Caro Office at 989-673-2128. 

http://www.tuscolaroad.org/

